
Face Coverings Guidelines 
 

This document is intended as a quick reference for face covering usage. All supervisors, faculty and 

staff are expected to review and discuss the guidelines together. 

 

All members of the Lewis-Clark State College community have a shared responsibility to do their 

best part to protect one another, our families, and those who are medically vulnerable. Starting now, 

and moving into the fall semester, faculty, staff, students, and visitors are required to wear face 

coverings while on campus. 

Face covering expectations at Lewis-Clark State College: 

 Faculty, staff and students are required to properly wear cloth or disposable face coverings 

while on campus unless alone in a private office or outside where physical distancing is 

possible.  

 Face coverings should be worn in all shared or public spaces such as common work areas, 

hallways, meeting rooms, classrooms, research labs, when meeting with someone in a 

private office, etc. 

 Face coverings do not replace the need for physical distancing. 

 Disregarding this expectation risks the health and safety of our campus community and our 

ability to carry out our mission. As such, like any other job expectation or student conduct 

expectation, disregarding this requirement can lead to disciplinary action.  

Face coverings are available for purchase at the Lewis-Clark State College Bookstore.  

 


